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Notice of an extension of the consultation session, in accordance with 301 CMR 23.04, 
associated with the Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment for the Charlestown Navy Yard to 
March 14. 2008. 

This Amendment, consisting of a Waterfrorlr Activation Network Pla~lfor the Charlestown Navy 
Yard and a Water-Dependent Use hfanagernent Plan for the Churlestown Navy Yard, was 
submitted by the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) pursuant to the requirements of the 
Secretary's Decision orz City of Bosrorz Request for Approval of the Boston Harborpark Plan, 
dated May 22, 1991, and the Municipal Harbor Planning Regulations, 301 CMR 23.00. It was 
noticed in the Erzvironnzerzlal Monitor on June 11, 2007 with the 60-day public comment period 
closing on August 10, 2007. 

A public update will be noticed in the Environmental Monitor published on February 20,2008 

Bruce K. Carlisle 
Assistant Director, 
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